
 
 

 

July 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We're writing to let you know about upcoming changes to our catering provision at the start of 
September. 

Over the past 18 months, we've been fortunate to secure Condition Improvement Funding, allowing us to 
update all electrics, water, and lighting across the site. This work is nearing completion and should be 
finished by the end of 2025. 

The next crucial phase involves a complete renovation of our school kitchen. This work is scheduled to 
begin in mid-August and will continue until the October half-term. As a result, we'll have a very limited 
catering offer during this period. 

Our aim is to provide the following options: 

• Sausage rolls 
• Chicken burgers 
• Beef burgers 
• Warm paninis 
• Cold baguettes 
• Cold wraps 
• Bottled drinks 
• Biscuits 
• Flapjacks 

We truly appreciate your understanding and support as we complete these essential improvements and 
look forward to providing exciting updates as the project evolves. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs C Oakley 

 


